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15.03.2022 

 

 

   Sponsored run - Monday, 21.03.2022    
 

 

Dear parents and guardians of Hermann School, 

 

as I informed you last week, the wish in the children's parliament of Hermann School was 

to organize a sponsored run, thereby showing solidarity with Ukraine in these difficult 

times. 

 

We will run together with your children to the sports field of Borussia Münster next 

Monday, 21.03.2022 at 8:30 am. There your children will stay until about 11:00 and run 

around the sports field 1. After every run / walk / jog the children will receive a stamp on 

their stamp card. 

 

At the beginning of the sponsored run, the 4th grade will prepare a short warm-up pro-

gram before all the children start together at a marked spot on the ash track. Children 

who cannot jog the entire time may, of course, run or take time out.  

For this time out, may I ask that you provide the following for your child for that day: 

 a small towel to sit on 

 enough water to drink (please WATER - no juice, spritzer or similar) 

 Breakfast 

 

Your children should come directly to school on Monday morning in weather appropriate 

athletic attire and sneakers, so they do not need to change clothes. Likewise, your child-

ren do NOT need a TORNISTER on Monday!  

 

There will be no homework that day! 

 

As always, please feel free to contact us with any questions! 

With best regards from the school,  

  

 
 

Judith Lüttikhuis 

-Principal- 
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